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Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents

We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your sons at the Sixth Form Open Evening on
Wednesday 15 November from 5 - 7pm. Please feel free to visit at any point between these times.

Staff from subject departments together with students currently studying subjects will be available to talk
to you and the Headmaster will give a presentation in the Chapel at 6pm. Sixth Form staff and our
independent careers adviser, Mrs Armstrong, will also be present in the Sixth Form Common Room during
the evening where tea and coffee will also be available. Although unfortunately, parking is not available on
site, there is public parking in the close vicinity.

There is no need to confirm your attendance in advance and on arrival please visit the Sixth Form Centre
where you may pick up a programme. If your son is considering a subject wholly taught at South Wilts
Grammar School (please see the Sixth Form Brochure for details) SWGS is also open but from 6 - 8pm.

Yours sincerely

R V Burnside
Head of Sixth Form
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